
Essex

Dear Parents/Guardians,
Spring into action this Easter with the Essex Year Of Numbers Easter Egg Hunt!
We’re excited to announce a new opportunity for your child to practise their 
maths skills this Easter. The Essex Year of Numbers initiative is hosting an  
Easter Maths Competition!
Each day from March 25th to April 5th, we’ll add a new maths puzzle to the  
Essex Year Of... app to help your child have fun with maths over the  
Easter holidays.
Although we’ve got the Year 6 SATs in mind, everyone in your family can come 
together to challenge themselves and each other and every correct answer 
enters your child in a daily prize draw.
Participating in this competition is a great opportunity to support your child’s 
learning and celebrate their achievements together.
To join the Easter Maths Competition, scan the QR codes below to download the 
Essex Year Of... app and look for the Easter Egg Hunt in the Numbers section.  
The Essex Year Of... app also hosts free maths and reading content for the 
whole family, so everyone’s invited!

Essex

Join us for an egg-ceptional Easter 
adventure in the Year of Numbers!

Essex Year of Numbers Team


